
 

HP/SEC/A39-2020/                                                                                                     2nd May, 2020  
 

1. BSE Limited  
Corporate Relationship Department 
1st Floor, New Trading Ring, Round Bldg., 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

    Dalal Street,  Mumbai – 400001 

2. National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
     Exchange Plaza, 
     5th Floor, Plot No. C/1, G-Block,  
     Bandra Kurla Complex,  
     Bandra (East), Mumbai - 400051 
 

Dear Sirs, 
 
BSE Scrip Code: 504741 Symbol – INDIANHUME; Series EQ  

 
Sub: Business update pursuant to Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange  
        Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015  
        ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
1) Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and in continuation of our earlier disclosure dated 26th 

March, 2020, we would like to inform that after receiving necessary approvals and permissions from 

the concerned administrative authorities, the Company has partially resumed some activities in its 

some of the Drinking Water Supply schemes, Irrigation projects and Drainage projects in 

Maharashtra, Gujarat, Madhya Pradesh, Chhattisgarh, Telangana, Karnataka, Andhra Pradesh and 

Uttar Pradesh. There are some challenges on availability of labour. The Company’s factories 

continue to remain temporarily closed due to lockdown directives in force as of date except some of 

the factories where pipe testing and dispatch activities have begun after taking necessary 

administrative approvals and precautionary measures. The Company’s factories would resume 

manufacturing operations on lifting of lock down by the Central and/or State Governments.    
                                                             

2) Further the Registered office of the Company and other offices continue to remain closed. The 

Company will follow the recent COVID-19 directives where lock down is extended up to 17th May, 

2020 with some relaxations and restrictions. The Company has taken appropriate steps including 

Work from Home policy to ensure safety and health of the Company’s employees at Head office 

and other locations.  
 

The Company is monitoring the situation and will continue to take appropriate measures as per 

Central/States directives and will provide further updates to the Exchange. 
 

We request you to take the above on record.  
 
Thanking you, 
 
                                          Yours faithfully, 

             For The Indian Hume Pipe Company Limited, 
                                                          
 
 
 
                                                                                                                     S. M. Mandke 
                                                                                                                 Company Secretary   
                                                                                                                       FCS-2723                                                                                                                                                                   


		2020-05-02T16:41:21+0530
	SUBHASH MADHUSUDAN MANDKE




